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Rep. Macco Disappointed in Governor Evers’ Decision to Veto  

Tax Relief Legislation 

 

Madison…Rep. Macco released the following statement on Governor Evers’ veto of 

Assembly Bill 910: 

 

“The budget we passed this session included over $500 million in increased education 

funding. We’ve invested in our schools, our infrastructure, we’ve paid down state debt, 

and invested in the rainy day fund. After all of that, we are running a surplus and that 

belongs the taxpayers.” 

 

On Wednesday, Governor Evers vetoed AB 910 which would have provided an 

additional $250 million in income tax relief for Wisconsinites in the lowest tax brackets. 

The Republican tax relief proposal was aimed at Wisconsinites making $35,000 or less a 

year. 

 

“It’s disappointing that the Governor is unwilling to meet us half way. We increased 

education funding to record high levels this session and we were proud to do that. Then 

when it comes to helping low income Wisconsinites the Governor is unwilling to help,” 

concluded Rep. Macco.  
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